Agenda Item VII.2

From: greg west

To: Bristol Town Administrator

Subject: Re: Opportunity: Bristol Town Health Officer >> Selectboard meeting
Date: Friday, February 9, 2024 1:27:55 PM

Yes | did recently move but | am still interested if living in town is not a prerequisite for the job.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Friday, February 9, 2024, 1:11 PM, Bristol Town Administrator <townadmin@bristolvt.org>

wrote:

Hi Greg,

It turns out Monday’s agenda is again quite full. Because the VT Health Dept.
does not review recommendations for appointment until the beginning of each
month, we are going to bump this to the Feb. 26 agenda.

| heard recently that you may have moved to Salisbury. If that is the case,
should we presume you are no longer interested?

Thank you,
--Valerie

Valerie Capels, Town Administrator
Town of Bristol

1 South Street

P.O. Box 249

Bristol, VT 05443

P: (802) 453-2410 Ext. 1

F: (802) 453-5188

E: townadmin@bristolvt.org

W: www.bristolvt.org

FB: https://www.facebook.com/bristolvt/

IG: https://www.instagram.com/townofbristolvt/
Tw: @BristolTownAdm

Please note this email message, along with any response or reply, may be
considered a public record subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public
Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).

From: Bristol Town Administrator

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 5:01 PM

To: greg west <leoww10512@yahoo.com>

Subject: RE: Opportunity: Bristol Town Health Officer >> Selectboard meeting

Hi Greg,
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It turns out Monday’s Selectboard is going to need to focus heavily on budget
and Town Meeting preps. A zoning revisions public hearing at 7:00pm may
take up a bunch of time. Consequently, consideration of the Town Health
Office appointment is likely to be on the Feb. 12 agenda instead. I'll have a
better idea of that as that date draws nearer.

Thank you, again, for your interest!
--Valerie

Valerie Capels, Town Administrator
Town of Bristol

1 South Street

P.O. Box 249

Bristol, VT 05443

P: (802) 453-2410 Ext. 1

F: (802) 453-5188

E: townadmin@bristolvt.org

W: www.bristolvt.org

FB: https://www.facebook.com/bristolvt/

IG: https://www.instagram.com/townofbristolvt/
Tw: @BristolTownAdm

Please note this email message, along with any response or reply, may be
considered a public record subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public
Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).

From: greg west <leoww10512@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 7:31 PM

To: Bristol Town Administrator <townadmin@bristolvt.org>
Subject: Re: Opportunity: Bristol Town Health Officer

Yes | would be available for either the 8th or the 22nd just let me know which day and
the time to be there. | will read through this material in the meantime thank you
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Wednesday, January 3, 2024, 5:37 PM, Bristol Town Administrator
<townadmin@bristolvt.org> wrote:

Hi Greg,

Thank you for your interest in serving as the Bristol Town Health
Officer! Would you be available to meet with the Selectboard on
Jan 8 or Jan 22? If the Selectboard recommends you for
appointment, the Department of Health only makes
appointments on the first of each month and the 3-year term
starts at that point.
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In the meantime, if you haven’t already, you may want to check
out some of these Town Health Officer resources in part to
familiarize yourself with the role and also to see if it is something
you are really interested in doing:

® https://www.healthvermont.gov/environment/town-health-
officer/forms-resources-town-health-officers#resources

® https://www.healthvermont.gov/environment/town-health-
officer/town-health-officer-trainings

Thanks,

--Valerie

Valerie Capels, Town Administrator
Town of Bristol

1 South Street

P.O. Box 249

Bristol, VT 05443

P:(802) 453-2410 Ext. 1

F: (802) 453-5188

E: townadmin@bristolvt.org

W: www.bristolvt.org

FB: https://www.facebook.com/bristolvt/

IG: https://www.instagram.com/townofbristolvt/
Tw: @BristolTownAdm

Please note this email message, along with any response or
reply, may be considered a public record subject to disclosure
under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. 8§ 315-320).

From: greg west <leoww10512@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 5:09 PM
To: Bristol Town Administrator <townadmin@bristolvt.org>

Subject: Re: Opportunity: Bristol Town Health Officer

Hello my name is Greg west and | am interested in the health
officer position | have been in the building trade for about 15
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years in that time | have done just about everything to do with
building residential and commercial framing, plumbing and
electrical. | am experienced in demolition and proper clean up of
the site. | would greatly appreciate the opportunity to give back to
the community that has done so much for me.

Thank you for your consideration

Greg west

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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